
League  Launches  Washington
Bureau
The Catholic League is proud to announce that Michael Schwartz
has assumed the duties as the Catholic League’s Washington
Bureau Chief. No stranger to the Catholic League, Mike worked
for the League in the 1980s, and has remained active in a
variety of Catholic causes ever since. His office is located
in the National Press Building, in close proximity to the
White  House.  Mike  is  an  accomplished  author  and  media
personality, and though the position is not a full-time one,
it will provide the League with an important presence in the
nation’s Capitol.

https://www.catholicleague.org/league-launches-washington-bureau/
https://www.catholicleague.org/league-launches-washington-bureau/

